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Your submission for this review:

Rural zoned farming land should not be charged sewer and stormwater drainage rates. These properties are not connected to
sewer nor are they connected to stormwater infrastructure. It is tough enough to make a living from farming without being
exposed to councils money grubbing after they lost tens of millions of dollars due to their gross incompetence.





